
General Environmental Incident Summary
Incident: 8082

Submitted By Info: Tonya  Woolery

Notice: 5/21/2019 1600

Received By Info:  

3815 116th Ave SW

Dickinson  ND  58601

Near. Occupied Bldg: 1  Miles

Type of Incident: Equipment leak

Volume of Release: 0.25  gallons

Contaminant: Hydraulic Oil

Cause of Incident:

Hydraulic hose on excavator failed releasing approximately 0.25 gallons of fluid to permeable surface.

Risk Evaluation:

No immediate risk for explosive atmosphere or health hazards due to limited quantity of release.  

Potential Env. Impacts:

Impacts to surface or ground water unlikely.  Release was contained to small area and has been 
cleaned up.  

Action Taken/Planned:

Contractor stopped equipment and cleaned up spill.  The hose was repaired.  Affected soil was 
excavated and will be sent to Clean Harbors for disposal.  

Wastes Disposal Location:

Clean Harbors.

Contact Info: Tonya Woolery

Responsible Party: Marathon Dickinson Refinery

Occurred: 5/21/2019 1330

County: Stark

Twp Rng Sec Qtr: 139 97 15

Location Description: 3815 116th Ave SW
Dickinson, ND  58601

  

Duration of Release:   

EPA Extremely 
Hazardous Substance: No

Number of Fatalities: 0

Number of Injuries: 0

Affected Medium: 03 - soil

DEM Incident No: No Further Action:

Lat Long + Method: 46.85575 -102.89970 Interpolation from map

Environmental Specialist

3815 116th Ave SW

Dickinson  ND  58601

Release Contained: Yes

Agriculture Related: No

Reported to NRC: No

Other Agencies Involved:
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Updates

Date: 5/21/2019 Status: Reviewed - Follow-up Required

Author: Martin, Russell

Notes:

NDDEQ inspector will follow-up on spill during previously scheduled stormwater inspection for the 
facility. Follow-up dependent on their findings.

Updated Volume:  None at the time of this update

Date: 5/22/2019 Status: Inspection

Author: Sandvick, Duane

Notes:

Date and time of Inspection: May 22, 2019 at 3:30 pm MDT

The responsible party (RP) representative excorted the spill investigation teaqm representative to the 
site. All impacted soil had been removed and placed in a storage container that will be properly 
dispose3d of by Clean Harbors, the RP's environmental disposal contractor. There was no impact to 
the environment or waters of the state.

Updated Volume:  None at the time of this update
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